
ABATE Oahe Chapter 

May 8, 2021 
 

Call to Order: Brad Bruns @ 6:32 
 

Members Present: 12 
 

Guests Present: 2 
 

Pledge of Allegiance: Lead by Doug Decker 
 

OFFICER REPORTS 
 

Treasurer: May 2021- report of all accounts for balances, debits, and credits was given by Bill  

MRF $100 sustaining member- Motion: Brandon to pay membership 2nd: Chris Motion carried 

 

Motion to approve Treasurer’s report: David 

2nd: Roman 

Motion: Carried 
 

Secretary: Legion Riders event May 22nd and 23rd; watch Facebook for more info.  

 

Motion to approve April minutes as written: Bill 

2nd: Brandon 

Motion: Carried 
 

Membership Secretary: Jamie excused. May 2021 81 members 
 

State Rep: Next meeting- next weekend Maye 15th @ Moose Lodge @ 2:00pm 
 

Road Cpt:  Thank you for everyone that came to the April supper cruise. We had a good turn out and will 

be doing one in May towards the end of month. It was decided to save the money raised on the supper 

cruise and turn in one lump sum to the schools this fall. 

Construction is starting… be careful! 
 

COMMITTEE REPORTS 
 

Fun Run Committee: Everything is moving along well. We will more than likely open up T-shirt pre-

orders for another week. Please push raffle tickets and take a poster to hang up. 

 

Awareness Run Committee: Please pass out posters. We will meet at the Capitol steps @ noon, take a 

picture, and kickstands up @ 1:00 p.m. We will end at Lily Park in Ft. Pierre, SD where hotdogs, brats, 

and burgers will be provided. 

 

We are bringing back the Most Miles Challenge: $5 entry fee. Start Awareness Run 2021- End 

Awareness Run 2022. Rd. Cpt. will be in charge. 
 

OLD BUSINESS 

 

New ABATE flag: Purchased online- cheaper and bigger. 

 

Fox Promo shirts: Order using the link on our Facebook page; store closes May 31st. 

 



Oahe Days Buckin’ On The River: 6 people minimum to work gate. Weekend before the Fun Run Friday 

and Saturday. Let Brad know if you are willing to help out. 
 

NEW BUSINESS 

 

None 

 
 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 

 

2 guests- Randy and Vicki McQueen- thank you for coming. 

 

Received a thank you note from one of our scholarship winners. 

 

CMA had their run and will let Roman know when they have another one for members to support them as 

they are good about supporting us. 

 

Bike Nights @ Grey Goose start next week on Thursday. Great way to sell raffle tickets.  
 

NEXT MEETING 
 

Saturday 

June 5, 2021 

Fun Run site (Nystrom’s Goose Camp; 14 miles North of Pierre on 1804) 

12:00 p.m. meet to do clean up 

2:00 p.m. meeting will start 
 

Motion to Adjourn: Bill 

2nd: Chris 

Adjourned  @ 7:20 
 

50/50: Bonnie won 

SOL: John Cook won but was not present 
 

Sarah Burger 

Secretary 

ABATE Oahe Chapter 


